
 
 
 
 
 
August 24, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 902 
RE:  Memphis to Los Angeles Destination Service Adjustment 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Effective September 10, 2007, Union Pacific will make a destination terminal change and service 
adjustment for standard ramp-to-ramp schedules originating in Memphis (Marion), AR destined 
for Los Angeles. The Los Angeles destination terminal will change from LATC to East LA. 
Service frequency will change from Monday through Sunday, to Tuesday through Saturday.  All 
cutoff and availability times will remain the same. 
  
This change will result in improved and expanded service offerings along the Sunset route, while 
providing additional capacity between Los Angeles and Memphis as well as the Southeast in 
time for peak season.  
  
Please find modified schedules below: 
 
LANE DAY OF WEEK CUTOFF TIME AVAIL

TIME-DAY
Memphis (Marion), AR to         
Los Angeles (East LA), CA

Tu-We-Th-Fr-Sa 1600-0  0800-4

 
 If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative, our Customer Support Group. 
  
We appreciate your business. 
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